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Hundreds of Parents Will Take to the Streets to Emphasize Importance of High School Registration
SANTA ANA, CA –On Saturday, August 9 beginning at 9 a.m., 20,000 door hangers will be distributed as part of a community-wide effort to spread awareness about the importance of high school registration.  Camino de Amistad (Walk for Success), an outreach effort between Santa Ana College and the Santa Ana Unified School District (SAUSD), is an annual event aimed at informing the community about high school registration dates.  Led by volunteers and community-based organizations, “Walk for Success” also offers the opportunity to recruit new parents who want to get involved with their child’s education, as well as for school staff and administrators to connect with the community.

The door hangers are passed out by parents, students and staff who will meet at each of the six Santa Ana Unified high schools and then delivered to homes in the neighboring communities.  Parent volunteers and school staff will also visit assigned families to offer support and guidance.  High school students who participate in the walk can earn community services hours for participating with their parents. 

“For many parents, getting involved in their child’s education simply involves being aware of important information regarding their child’s school and knowing the options they have for involvement,” said Rosa Harrizon, Student Services Specialist and event co-organizer, Santa Ana College.  “Camino de Amistad offers an informal and yet great opportunity for connecting these parents to school staff, as well as other parents who can provide assistance and guidance.”

The inaugural Camino de Amistad was held in August 2002 and is now an annual outreach effort of the Santa Ana Partnership, an inter-segmental collaboration promoting access to higher education.  Organizations involved include Santa Ana College, the Santa Ana Unified School District, California State University Fullerton, the University of California Irvine, and community-based organizations.

# # #

About Santa Ana College

Santa Ana College is a community college, part of the Rancho Santiago Community College District.  The mission of the Rancho Santiago Community College District (RSCCD) is to respond to the educational needs of an ever-changing community and to provide programs and services that reflect academic excellence. Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of RSCCD, which serve the residents of Anaheim Hills, East Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park. Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel. 
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